
HIRING REFUSES TO SLOW DOWN
The Bureau of Labor Statistics reported that the U.S. added

a whopping 517,000 jobs in January and the unemployment rate dropped slightly, to
3.4%—the lowest it’s been since 1969.

The jump in new hires was almost triple what experts predicted and amounts to
the biggest monthly gain since July.
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